
From the desk of  
WARDEN, JAMUNA HOSTEL 

http://hostels.iitm.ac.in/jamuna 
 

Appreciation note:1 
 

A note of Appreciation  
 
         April 11, 2007 
 
On behalf of Jamuna, I place on record an appreciation 
for Mr. V. Shankar (1981/BT/ME)  
 
For providing funds for  
 
Installation of a solar water heater in Jamuna! 
 
(From the IIT Growth Fund as his Silver Reunion 
Contribution) 
 
Cheers!   
 
 
 
 
Prem B Bisht 
 Warden, Jamuna 


